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We hope everyone enjoyed a fun and festive October!
WSUSSLHA has been busy this past month with various
events within campus and the community!

During October, we hosted
an AUD and SLP student
panel where graduate
students were invited to share
their experiences with grad
school so far!

WSUSSLHA participated in
WSU’s Trunk or Treat event,
where members decorated a car
and handed out candy. It was a
fun event to connect with the
community and share some
Halloween spirit.

WSUSSLHA also
participated in the Souper
Bowl, CHP’s student soup
cook-off event and won 2nd
prize! Congratulations to
everyone who participated!



Congratulations to the October
Member of the Month:

Jasmine Martin
Secretary of WSUSSLHA

Q: What is your class status and CSD pathway?
A: Junior, going into SLP
Q: What are your career goals?
A: My goal is to be an SLP working with children. I want to help
children of all abilities and provide a safe space for them to grow
and learn.
Q: Are you involved in any other organizations?
A: I am a member of the American Red Cross Organization of WSU
Q: What are you most excited about for WSUSSLHA?
A: I am excited to meet new people within the CSD program and
build new friendships. It's nice to have an amazing group of people
to reach out to if you need help, whether they are currently in your
class or have already taken the class. I am also excited for all the
events sponsored by WSUSSHLA.

Katie Bell
Featured New Member

Q: What is your class status and CSD pathway?
A: I am a sophomore and Speech
Q: What are your career goals?
A:I want to work as an SLP in a hospital working with stroke
patients.
Q: Are you involved in any other organizations?
A: I am a member of Gamma phi beta.
Q: What are you most excited about for WSUSSLHA?
A: I am excited to get to know everyone better


